
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN

TEACHER: C. Morphew WEEK OF: 9/30-10/4
MONDAY SUBJECT: English

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using IXL study
plan/Analyze the Text for
“The Vietnam Wall”/exit
ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

SUBJECT: Government

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using current
events/Ch. 4 lesson 3
questions and
vocabulary/exit ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

SUBJECT:

CLASSWORK:

HOMEWORK:

TUESDAY SUBJECT: English

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using IXL study
plan/Test/exit ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

SUBJECT:

CLASSWORK:

HOMEWORK:

SUBJECT:

CLASSWORK:

HOMEWORK:

WEDNESDAY SUBJECT: English

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using IXL study
plan/Overview of the
writing process/exit ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

SUBJECT: Government

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using current
events/Test over Chapter
4 The Legislative
Branch/exit ticket

SUBJECT:

CLASSWORK:

HOMEWORK:



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN
HOMEWORK: No
homework.

THURSDAY SUBJECT: English

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using IXL study
plan/Practice Race to
Respond writing/exit
ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

SUBJECT:

CLASSWORK:

HOMEWORK:

SUBJECT:

CLASSWORK:

HOMEWORK:

FRIDAY SUBJECT: English

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using IXL study
plan/Practice Race to
Respond writing/exit
ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

SUBJECT: Government

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
using current events/Ch. 5
lessons 1 and 2 questions
and vocabulary/exit ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

SUBJECT:

CLASSWORK:

HOMEWORK:


